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LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD OPENING 

Applications are being accepted from persons interested in serving as the City’s representative 
on the Mendocino County Library Advisory Board. The Fort Bragg City Council will interview 
applicants and take action to appoint a member to the Library Advisory Board at their meeting 
of October 28, 2019. 
 
The Library Advisory Board is a volunteer board that helps guide library policy, reviews the 
budget, and interfaces with city and county government. The Board meets about ten times a 
year on the first Wednesday of the month at 1:00 PM in locations throughout the County. This 
is an ideal opportunity for someone who is passionate about libraries, books, literature, 
children’s reading programs, literacy, seniors and free access to information. 
 
The City’s current representative is Ann Rennacker who has served for the last eight years on 
the Advisory Board. Her term expires on October 31, 2019. Representatives are appointed for 
two-year terms. The upcoming appointment term will be November 1, 2019 through October 
31, 2021. All coastal residents are welcome to apply; preference will be given to City residents. 
 
Persons interested in applying for a seat on the Library Advisory Board are urged to contact 
City Clerk June Lemos to obtain an application form. Applications are due by 5:00 PM on 
October 15, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Questions regarding this information should be directed to June Lemos, CMC, at 707.961.1694 
or email jlemos@fortbragg.com.  
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